

Newsletter — JAN 2025

Working for our future....

Because Community Matters

WOODSTOCK CHRISTMAS EVENT





On Sunday 8th December 2024, despite the horrible wet and windy weather conditions, Woodstock in Whitwick held their fabulous annual Winter Wonderland event to spread a little festive cheer in the local community, supported by Whitwick Parish Council and the wonderful team of Woodstock volunteers. Raising money for local good causes whilst lots of children visited Santa and received gifts. A special thanks are offered to all that donated mince pies, selection boxes and prizes and a huge thank you to The Black Horse pub for hosting the event.

WE NEED

PARISH COMMUNITY SURVEY



At Whitwick Parish Council we are committed to improving our service and what we provide and do for the

community. We have put together a small survey that we would encourage you to take part in. You can find the form on our website, Facebook page, or drop by the office

to grab one! YOUR FEEDBACK MATTERS!

www.whitwickpc.org.uk

CHRISTMAS AT THE PARISH COUNCIL

A huge thank you to our councillors and our parish council office team for the decorations that have been erected in the centre of the village and at the City of Dan.

Thank you to Stefan and his team at Reflec Signs in Coalville for creating and installing the Christmas signage.





We are looking to build on our Christmas decorations for next year and really light up the village for everyone to enjoy!

We hope you all had a fantastic end to 2024 and would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year from all at Whitwick Parish Council.

COMMUNITY EVENTS



Do you have any ideas/suggestions of community based events you would like to see Whitwick Parish Council run? If so please send your ideas to our admin email.

Admin@whitwickpc.org

Parish Clerk: Sharon Kaye

Community Office, 3a Market Place, Whitwick, LE67 5DT Opening hours: Tues/Weds/Thurs—10.00am-1.00pm

Telephone: 01530 459527 Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org